From:

To: Mike Baldock - MEM

Subject: PROW/SW/C510 Claimed footpath running from Wises Lane to public footpath ZR119 at Borden

Date: 09 September 2022 14:11:00

Dear Mr Baldock

I have recently been allocated the above application, it having been taken out of sequence, to be investigated with another application to add a footpath running from public footpath ZR120 to Cryalls Lane at Borden (PROW/SW/C408).

As your application is based on historic evidence, I do not think we need to meet on site, however, I think a Teams meeting would be valuable. I would be grateful if you would give me some times when you might be free for a Teams meeting next week as I would like to get this underway as soon as possible. I cannot do any time on Tuesday or Friday and have site visits on the other days, although I can be a little flexible with the times of these.

I look forward the hearing from you.

Kind regards

www.kent.gov.uk

Please do not print out emails unnecessarily